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_— July 25, 2019

Dodge County Board of Supervisors / 9‘ d O
Attention: Robert Missel, Board Chairman y' j L{ \,71() 'd 7
435 N Park

Fremont, NE 68025

Dear Mr. Missel,

Keep Fremont Beautiful wishes to thank Dodge County for helping fund previous
Houschold Hazardous Waste Collection Events. The collection events have been held in
Fremont on a yearly basis since 2009 and have accepted household hazardous wastes from over
3,000 Dodge County Homes.

We are pleased to announce that KFB has been informed we will receive funding from
the NDEQ through the Waste Reduction and Recycling Grant Program to host a HHW
Collection Event to be held Saturday, October 12, 2019.

Keep Fremont Beautiful is dedicated to improving everyone’s waste handling practices
and encouraging our citizens to take greater responsibility for improving the environment. KFB
appreciates your past financial support and hope that we may count on the County for a
continuing cash match of $2,000.00 for the 2019 HHW Collection Event.

Thank you for considering our funding request. We look forward to hearing from you.
Respectfully Submitted,

et L

Leila HYbl % .- o
KFB Executive Director L
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